
From: Janice Knapp-Cordes   
Sent: Tuesday, December 21, 2021 10:32 AM 
To: Clerk of the Supreme Court and Court of Appeals <Clerk@WIcourts.gov> 
Subject: [E] Juvenile Shackling 
 

 
I am in support of the petition to prevent routine shackling of children during court 
appearances.  The provisions for shackling seem reasonable and appropriate. 
 
 
--  
Janice Knapp-Cordes 
Madison, WI  53703 
 


